
 

Board Appointment Communication 

 
January 10, 2020 
 
NOTICE OF PENDING VACANCY 

 
As Secretary of the Fox Valley Technical College District Board, this letter informs you 
that the following vacancies will occur on the Fox Valley Technical College District Board 
on July 1, 2020. 
 

• Additional Member: 3-year term expiring June 30, 2020 
• Additional Member: 3-year term expiring June 30, 2020 
• Elected Official: 3-year term expiring June 30, 2020 

 
These appointments are necessary because of the expiration of the following 
incumbents’ terms: 
 

• Additional Member: Patricia Van Ryzin 
• Additional Member: John Weyenberg 

• Elected Official: Justin Krueger 
 
Kay Eggert, Chair of the Fox Valley Technical College District Appointment Committee, 
has scheduled a Public Hearing/Board Appointment Committee Meeting on 
Wednesday, March 4, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. at Community First Career Exploration & 
Financial Literacy Center, 11 Tri-Park Way, Appleton (across from FVTC Appleton 
Campus). You will be receiving further information from the Board Appointment 
Coordinator about this meeting. 
 
FVTC will provide reasonable and necessary clerical services, other support services, 
and information requested by the Appointment Committee. Questions regarding any 
aspect of the FVTC Board Appointment process should be directed to Sarah Bingham, 
Board Appointment Coordinator, by phone at (920) 735-5731 or by email at 
bingham@fvtc.edu. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Chris VanderHeyden, Secretary 
FVTC Board of Trustees 
 
Copies to: Board Appointment Committee Members, District Superintendents,  

FVTC President, FVTC District Board Members, WTCS Board President,  
WTCS System Office 
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